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I do not support greyhound racing and request that it be reviewed and regulated if not stopped 
altogether. This is a cruel industry where animals are bred for a purpose and then discarded in the 
most horrific manner when they are no longer needed. There is a lot of effort out in the save the grey 
hounds that are no longer needed, but the numbers are just too high. And they ae beaten to death , or 
taken to fields and simply shot and left to rot... Something needs to urgently be done about this 
industry.. 


